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29th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

 
Year 12 Learn to Earn Event 

8th March 2024 
 

This year, National Careers week takes place from 4th - 8th March. National Careers Week is a one-week 
celebration of careers guidance and free resources in education across the UK. The Buckingham School 
is running a number of events throughout the week, providing a focus for careers guidance activities, to 
help support our students develop awareness and excitement about their future pathways. 
 
On Friday 8th March, your child will be out of lessons all day to take part a Learn to Earn workshop, 
delivered by Young Enterprise.  Learn to Earn motivates students by encouraging them to consider 
financial plans for the future, set goals and think about their future study options. Learn to Earn provides 
students with a clearer understanding of the routes to jobs and careers that they will find engaging and 
rewarding. It provides students with knowledge of the skills necessary to make successful transitions to 
the next stage of their life.   
 
This event will run over the whole day, from 08:40 – 15:10. The cost of this trip is £8 per student and we 
are asking for a voluntary contribution to cover the cost.   
 
Please can I ask payments are made via ParentMail by Friday 1st March 2024. There is no obligation to 
make a voluntary contribution and no child will be excluded from the event, however, it will be necessary 
to have sufficient contributions to cover the cost in order for the event to go ahead.  If you are worried that 
you are unable to meet the cost of this trip, then please make an appointment to discuss this as soon as 
possible. 
 
Should you like further information regarding this event, or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Miss C Shanahan  
Curriculum Leader, Business  
cshanahan@buckinghamschool.org 
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